Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Ann Arbor Observer - State Street Remake

Importance: High

----Original Message-----

From: James Leonard <XXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 9:12 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: Ann Arbor Observer - State Street Remake

Dear Mr. Hess,

According to Mlive, the DDA’s Amber Miller can cite “data showing dozens of crashes at downtown intersections
along State Street in recent years [and that] pedestrians and cyclists are injured at higher rates.”
Can we see that State Street Area crash data? In fact we’d be interested in seeing any State Street Area crash data going
back as far as you have it.

Also, reckon you might have time Monday or Tuesday for a 20 minute interview?

Thanks,
Jim
XXX XXX XXXX

On 1/27/2022 1:57 PM, James Leonard wrote:

> Dear Mr. Hess,

>

> Jim Leonard here from the Ann Arbor Observer. We read with

> interest about impending changes for the State Street Area and would
> like to interview you on that subject. We figure an interview would

> last maybe 20 minutes and can be done by phone at your convenience.
> Might you have any time Monday or Tuesday next week?

>
> Thank you for your time and consideration,
> Jim Leonard

> Ann Arbor Observer

> XXX XXX XXXX

>



